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The February 2006 meeting of the Ohio Chapter, Association for Accounting 
Administration was held at Franklin University in Dublin, Ohio on February 17, 2006. 
 
 
The following members were in attendance: 
 
Craig Baldauf Schlabig & Associates, Ltd. Akron, OH 
Tammy Boring Snyder & Company Lancaster, OH 
Fred Dillon Simpson & Osborne CPAs Charleston, WV 
Jim Fahey Brott, Mardis & Co., CPAs Akron, OH 
Paul Fellinger Shriver & Co. Cincinnati, OH 
David Hill Arnett & Foster, PLLC Charleston, WV 
Patty Hoover Packer, Thomas & Company Youngstown, OH 
Mark Kennell Simpson & Osborne CPAs Charleston, WV 
Kimberly McNeal Parms & Co. Columbus, OH 
Patti Miller Balestra Harr & Scherer CPAs Circleville, OH 
Mary Mungin Shoemaker & Company Cincinnati, OH 
Frank Pedicini Skoda Minotti & Co, CPAs Mayfield Village, OH 
Bev Rench Thorn, Lewis & Duncan, Inc. Dayton, OH 
Jen Ross The Ohio Society of CPAs Dublin, OH 
Jeff Shumway Battelle & Battelle LLP Dayton, OH 
Doug Stahl Hill Barth & King LLC Boardman, OH 
Sharon Trabbic William Vaughan Co. Maumee, OH 
Mary Kay Wagner Cohen & Company Cleveland, OH 
Barb Walker Barnes, Dennig & Co., Ltd. Cincinnati, OH 
 
 
Presentation 
 
This meeting’s presentation was "Less Paper Firm:  Best Practices" presented by Roman 
Kepczyk of Info Tech Partners North America Inc. 
 
 
Business Meeting 
 
A very abbreviated business meeting was held. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were approved, as was the Treasurer's report.  
 
Cash in bank at November 18, 2005 was $2,587.62.  Income for the past three months 
was $247.96 and expenses for the same period were $145.05.  Cash in bank at February 
17, 2006 was $2,690.53.  
 



Mary Kay reviewed the upcoming speakers for the next several meetings.  
 
David reminded everyone that the National Conference will be held in Indianapolis June 
20-23. 
 
Clarke Price, President and CEO of the OSCPA, discussed the challenges involved with 
the California Registration Requirements. 
 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting will be held on Friday, May 19, 2006 at the OSCPA office in 
Columbus.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Topics From Roundtable Discussion 
 
  1. Local extensions 
  2. Corporate e-filing 
  3. Valuation software 
  4. Administrative staff doing accounting work 
  5. ProSystem local tax software 
  6. Paternity leave 
  7. Promotion bonus 
  8. E-filing all 1040’s 
  9. Group topics for Jen 
10. E-mail retention policy 
 
 


